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Dear Kentucky Golfer, 

 

We got involved in golf because someone took the time to help teach us the game.  As golfers, 

we give back because it is a tradition of the game; it is what makes the game so unique. 

 

The Kentucky Golf Foundation is focused on cultivating resources to change lives, strengthen 

communities and promote the game. What we are trying to do is: 
 

 Ensure youth are properly nourished so they are able to succeed in the classroom and life. 
 

 Ensure youth of military families have transferable skills to meet and identify with people 

so they can quickly adapt when their parent is deployed or reassigned. 
 

 Ensure wounded warriors can be taught the game of golf creating an additional avenue 

for rehabilitation.  
 

 Ensure youth are taught the game in schools, on the playground and at the course. 

 

We invite you to help us give back by becoming a Friend of Kentucky Golf.  We know you have 

many options for charitable giving and trust you find our cause laudable, as well as personal.  

Your 100% tax deductible donation will be giving back to the game that has given to you, 

positively impacting thousands of lives locally and creating lifetime golfers.   

 

We hope we have a lot of golf left in our lives, but we want to ensure those playing behind us 

will always be on the course with us.  Thank you for giving back to the game you love and 

helping make a difference! 

 

 

Respectfully, 

Tom Cooksey   Kelly Williams 

Tom Cooksey     Kelly Williams, PGA 

Kentucky Golf Association   Kentucky PGA 


